
Bring candy to City Hall to
ensure  families  of  the  1/5
Marines have a fun Halloween
The City of Costa Mesa and the Military Affairs Team have
launched  a  Halloween  candy  collection  drive  for  Marine
families. 

The  City  will  be  collecting  unopened  individually  wrapped
candy  to  celebrate  Halloween  with  the  Marines  of  the
First Battalion Fifth Marine Regiment and their families at
Camp San Mateo for a trunk or treat event.

The collection point will be at the concierge desk in the
Costa Mesa City Hall Lobby, 77 Fair Drive. 

Candy collection will last until Thursday Oct. 20. 

If individuals from the public are interested in participating
or have questions about donations, please call Dan Baker at
714-754-5156 for additional information.
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